
Mennonite Church 
    Glencross 

 
               Box 1719 Morden, MB  R6M 1B5 PH:822-3864 

 
Morning Worship Service                           September 18, 2010 

 

 
Song Leader – Garry Klassen 

Pianist – Chris Klassen 
 

Worship in Singing 
 

Call to Worship: 
Art Letkeman 

 

Announcements & Offering 
Offertory:  
Lisa Wall 

 

Worship in Singing 
 

Song:  
Matt & Jenn 

. 
 

Scripture Reading 
II Corinthians 5:14-21. 

 
Message:  

Arlie & Eva Peters 
 

Closing Song & Benediction 
 
 

 

I write these things 
to you who believe 
in the name of the 
Son of God so 

that you may Know 
that you have 

eternal life. This is 
the confidence we 

have in 
approaching God; 

that if we ask  
 

anything according 
to His will,  

1 John 5:13-15 

He hears us. 

mailto:jennmatt@sdnet.ca


Attention kids in grades 1-6!  Kids Zone, 
a free children’s ministry of Winkler 
Bible Camp has started and you’re invited 
to join in the fun! KZ is a high energy 
time of games, prizes, singing and an 
exciting teaching time held at the EMMS 
multi-purpose room.  It runs from 10:00-
11:30 a.m. and will be every Saturday morning until December 
10th.  For more information contact Steve Klassen at 325-
9519 or steve@winklerbiblecamp.com. 

Local Events        

All the mothers and daughters are invited to attend the Mother/ Daughter 
Retreat at Winkler Bible Camp on September 30th to October 1st! Come hear 
speaker Candace Wiebe, along with her daughters Tanisha and Ally, and 
strengthen your relationship with each other and God! The weekend will 
also include delicious food at the Court of the Merry Maidens, various 
exciting activities, and praise and worship! Cost for a mother and one 
daughter is $90, with an additional $30 per daughter after that. For more 
information, or to register, call 325-9519 or visit our website 
www.winklerbiblecamp.com 

Mental Health Lecture & Workshop sponsored by Eden Health 
care services on Oct. 3&4th. Dr. Mark Ragins will present 
lectures at Bergthaler Mennonite Church in Winkler. Oct 3rd – 
lecture 7-9pm “Healing and Contributing: Recovery with Serious 
Mental Illness”. Coffee and dessert will be served. $20 
registration. Oct 4th Workshop 9am – 4pm “Launching People 
into Full Lives”, $85 registration. Dr. Ragins will encourage us to 
see mental illness in the context of shared experience and how 
communities can better engage in embracing mental health. To 
register call 325.5355 or online at www.edenhealth.mb.ca 

 
The Winkler MCC Thrift Shop annual meeting will be 
held on Monday Oct. 3, 2011, 7:30 p.m. at the Winkler 
Senior Centre. All are welcome but voting will be by 
delegates only. Nominations to the board, bearing the 
name of the nominator and the seconder must be 
submitted to the nominations committee, care of the 
thrift shop at 325-9770 or mccstore@mts.net by 
Friday, Sept. 30th at 12 noon. 

 

Benefits of a Cell Group 
1) We are strengthened in our relationship with God through 
prayer and Bible study. 
2) Friendships are developed through group discussions and 
social activities. 
If you are currently not attending a cell group we encourage 
you to become part of one, to do so please contact anyone of 
the ministerial members. 

Ladies Fellowship Exec. please meet at the front of the church 
after the service. 
 

This Week         
Tuesday  7:30pm Ladies Fellowship at church. Join us in 

starting off our new year and find out this years 
theme. Women of all ages welcome! 

Thursday  7:00pm P&W practice 
7:30pm Nominating Committee Meeting at church 

 

Coming Up at Glencross      
► Monday, Sept. 26th at 7:00 PM, Jr. Youth 
Kick-Off at Menno & Lorraine Wieler's House. 
Call Jamie at 822-1714 if you need 
directions. 
►On October 2nd we will be taking the time to 
have our Deacon nominations during the 
morning worship service. Please make this a 
matter of urgent prayer.  
► Our Church will be having a potluck 
Thanksgiving lunch on Sunday Oct. 2nd.  Could 
people with the last names from A to M bring 
a large salad; names with N to Z bring a 
dessert (9x13 pan). Group 3 will do 
preparation and Group 2 will be on clean up. 
► Church Fall Cleaning October 12th. 
 

Volunteers Needed/Service Opportunities   
MDS is requesting volunteers in September.  Volunteers are needed to 
clean up in Minot ND after 4000 houses were flooded in July and in 
Birmingham AL where MDS is rebuilding homes that were damaged or 
destroyed in a tornado that struck in April.  In October and November, 
projects will also open in New Orleans and Cameron LA.  Contact 1-800-
241-8111 to schedule a week or two of service.  Phone 1-866-261-1274 if 
you can serve a month or more. 
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Deacon Couples 
                Ken &    Pete &   Daniel &   Isaac &  
                 Irma     Louise    Helene    Marie 
   Klassen    Peters   Schulz  Klassen 
 822-3655 822-3176 325-9612 325-4161 

Mennonite Church 

CONGRATULATIONS to proud Grandparents Pete & Louise 
on the birth of their granddaughter Ally Charli born September 12th, 
to Garnett & Tiffany Peters. She was 5lbs 1 oz.  

 
Attention all Camp Workers and Bible School/College Students, there are 
bursaries available from the Ladies Fellowship. If you worked at camp this 
summer you are eligible to receive $20/week up to a maximum of 5 weeks, 
totalling $100. If you are a bible school student you are eligible for 
$100/semester. You are able to collect for 2 years. Forms are available on 
the Ladies Fellowship bulletin board in the foyer. Please fill one out and 
hand it into mailbox # 72, or contact Melissa Klassen with any questions. 

 

Prayer & Praise 
- Praise God for his endless, unconditional love 
- Pray for upcoming deacon elections 
- Update on John Hiebert's status: Presently he is still at Boundary Trails 
Hospital. He will not be able to return home and is awaiting placement to 
Tabor home (hopefully). There is a continuing need for transportation to the 
hospital for Susan to visit him. If you are able to help with a ride, weekly, 
monthly, or would like more information please contact Ike Klassen. We would 
like to schedule a min.imum of three visits a week for Susan. Pray for them as 
they are adjusting to being separated in this way. 
- Pray for Annie Hoeppner & Margaret Sawatzky at Tabor Home 
-Missionary of the Month: 

John and Song Ja Gerbrandt 
Church Planting in PYEONGTAEG, SOUTH KOREA  
Email Address: jsjgerbrandt@kornet.net 

 

PEACE SUNDAY, Let’s join together with the global Church 
in a special day of prayer for peace on September 25th, 2011.   

For Bulletin Announcements this week please call Jenn Klassen at 822-
3418 or email: jennmatt@sdnet.ca by Thursday at 8:00pm. Thank you. 
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